The Lord Mayor Adrian Schrinner
GPO Box 2287
Brisbane Qld 4001
lordmayor@brisbane.qld.gov.au
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Dear Lord Mayor Schrinner,

re:  Cancelling the Mt Coot-tha Ziplines Projects

As the Lord Mayor of our city, the residents of Brisbane rely upon you and your Councillors to represent our best interests. The construction of a megazipline theme park on Mt Coot-tha is not in our best interests.

You must be aware of the dissatisfaction of the people of Brisbane with the Council’s role in the Ziplines projects.  These projects were advertised widely, using Council funds, as having been approved by the Brisbane City Council, but more than 3,000 people subsequently took the time to lodge an objection to the Council’s Development Application.

Lord Mayor, listen to the people of Brisbane and cancel the ziplines project.

What I am asking for is that Mt Coot-tha and the Mt Coot-tha Botanic Gardens remain as they are - a place to enjoy nature and escape from the pressures of modern day life.  

Yours sincerely,

 
